THE PRIME MINISTER

Copenhagen, 2 9 AUG. 2024

Dear distinguished Members of the European Parliament and the French Parliament,

Thank you for your letter dated 24 July 2024 and your expressed concerns regarding
Captain Paul Watson.

The Ministry of Justice of Denmark is the responsible authority and will handle the
case in accordance with the applicable legal framework, including the applicable

rules of international law. Any decision on extradition will be subject to judicial re-
view.

Yours sincegel




